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March 23, 1995 

Ontario Heritage Foundation 
Ministry of Culture & Communications 
2nd Floor - 77 Bay Street West 
1-oronto· ON M?-A 2R9· 
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Re: Repeal of Designation of 77 King Street West, City of Stoney Creek 

Pursuant to Section 31 (3) of The Ontario Heritage Act, R.S.O. 1990, Chapter 0.18, the 
City of Stoney Creek is serving the Ontario Heritage Foundation with the attached 
Notice of Intention to Repeal By-law No. 3419-91, entitled ''A By-law to Designate the 
Property Known as 77 King Street West as Being of Architectural and Historical Value or 
Interest''. 

The attached notice will also be advertised in the Stoney Creek News for 3 consecutive 
weeks commencing Wednesday, March 29, 1995. 

Please provide correspondence pertaining to this matter to the undersigned. 

< 

Rose Caterini; B. of Comm;, AMCT 
Assistant to the Clerk 

Attachment 

Copy to: P. Smithson, Planning Department 

Tel. (905) 643-1261 • 777 Highway No. 8, Box 9940, Stoney Creek ON LSG 4N9 • Fax (905) 643-6161 
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The Corporation of the City of Stoney Creek 

In The Matter of the Ontario Heritage Act, 
R.S.O., 1990, Chapter 0.18 

and in the Matter of the Lands and 
Premises at 77 King Street West 

City of Stoney Creek, Province of Ontario 

NOTICE OF INTENTION to Repeal By-law No. 3419-91 

TAKE NOTICE That the Council of the Corporation of the City of Stoney Creek intends 
to repeal By-law No. 3419-91 entitled ''A By-law to Designate the Property Known as 77 
King Street West as Being of Architectural and Historical Value or Interest'', 

The property is described as Parcel B, Parcel C arid Parcel A, Registered Plan 1049 
designated as Part 3, on Plan 62R-11773 and Part of Lot 26, Concession 4 (abstract as 

. -Parcels 32 and· ·3a; on Prop-ose-aRegislrar~s Compilea·tsTah' 1-fao1<·F1262A1 designatea as 
Parts 1 and 2 on Plan 62R-11773 in the City of Stoney Creek (formerly Township of 
Saltfleet) in the Regional Municipality of Hamilton-Wentworth. 

The reason for the repeal is due to recent information being made known to Council that 
the shutters, one of the elements originally identified as being important to the 
preservation of The Battlefield House, were not part of the original structure, but added 
to the building within the past 25 years. 

Any person may, within thirty days of the first publication of this notice send by 
registered mail or deliver to Joseph A. Brezina, Clerk of the City of Stoney Creek, notice 
of his or her objection to the proposed repealing by-law, together with a statement of the 
reasons for the objection and a11· relevant facts. If such a Notice of Objection is received, 
the Council of the Corporation of the City of Stoney Creek shall refer the matter to the 
Conservation Review Board for a hearing. 

J. A. Brezina, A.M.C.T. 
City Clerk 
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